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BAD IDEA!!!! 

 

How is it ok for people to pitch a tent on someone's private property?  It's not ok. We 

pay our taxes and expect to have our properties not to be littered with trash and 

people camping on it. The problem right now is there are no consequences or 

reprecussions for people who go around vandalizing and destroying other people's 

personal property. This bill will only exacerbate the problem. No thank you. Haven't 

we destroyed this city enough? I am so heartbroken to see what the  city of PDX has 

become. We went from a beautiful envious city to a dump. Allowing this bill to pass 

and having public camping permitted will be the nail in the coffin for everyone living 

here.  


